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Parking Near School Bus Lanes 
 

March 11, 2021 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Thank you very much for all your cooperation and support in using the nearby streets 
during drop-off and pick-up times instead of our school parking lot.  It has made our 
parking lot area much safer for pedestrians, especially our students.   
 
You can help us further regarding the areas closest to our bus entrance and exit at 
the front of the school.  Our buses need a wide berth in order to turn into the bus lane 
at the front of the school and to exit the bus lane when leaving.  Our bus companies 
have expressed a safety concern about vehicles parked close to either of these 
areas, which makes is difficult for our buses to come into or out of our bus lanes.   
 
Our families could really help us out by ensuring we leave plenty of space for our 
buses to enter and exit the bus lanes and use other parking areas near the school for 
personal drop off and pick up needs.  There are signs posted on Waterloo Drive to 
clarify where parking is permitted in front of our school which will help everyone to 
ensure they are parking in a safe and acceptable location. 
 
Thank you again for your continued cooperation, particularly around helping our bus 
drivers to keep our students safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo    Ms. Fraser 
Principal    Vice-principal 
 
 
 


